
 
 

ADDENDUM #2 

Date: May 27, 2025 

To: All Bid Document Holders 

 

2025 GARDEN VALLEY BLVD & STEWART PARKWAY PAVEMENT AND CURB RAMP IMPROVEMENTS 

CITY PROJECT NUMBER #25PW01 

 

THIS ADDENDUM IS HEREBY MADE PART OF THE CONTRACT DOCUMENTS DATED MAY 

13, 2025, TO THE SAME EXTENT AS THOUGH IT WERE ORIGINALLY INCLUDED THEREIN. 

 

CLARIFYING INFORMATION 

 

Question #1: In reviewing the COR 25PW01 2025 GV & Stewart Pkwy Pavement and 
Curb Ramp Replacement project, there is no bid item for aggregate base and spec section 
00641.90 indicates no separate payment for aggregates. Spec section 00641.16(b) 
indicates aggregate base under ACP is to remain in place but there is no mention of the 
aggregate base under concrete. Detail 2/D-02 calls out for 6” of ¾”-0 aggregate base 
under sidewalk and for the curb and gutter the call out is for ¾”-0 aggregate base to match 
existing (6” min), or maintain existing, as directed by engineer. Please clarify if new rock is 
required under the concrete and if directed by the engineer to install new rock, how will 
that get paid for?   

Answer #1: All aggregate should be considered incidental to other applicable bid items 
(curb, sidewalk, AC repair, etc.). Contractor may reuse existing aggregate if determined to 
be in satisfactory condition by contractor, or supply new aggregate.  

 

Question #2: Will ODOT 1”-0 aggregate base be acceptable in place of ¾”-0, as noted in 
ODOT Specs?  

Answer #2: 1”-0 and ¾”-0 will both be acceptable.  

 

Question #3: Clarify what detail 3/D-02 (Schedule A) is intended for. And clarify if Note 1, 
“Or match existing, whichever is greater” refers to, concrete, aggregate, or both? 

Answer #3: Detail 3/D-02 on the Stewart Plans (Schedule A) is for the concrete 
drive/crosswalk at the Walmart/Mall Entrance intersection (on the west side of the 
intersection). The concrete crosswalk is to be replaced with 12” concrete over 12” 
aggregate base or the section should match existing conditions (concrete and aggregate), 
whichever is greater. 
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The date and time of Proposal due is still applicable, June 3, 2025 at 2:00 PM. 

NOTE THAT ALL ADDENDA MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED IN WRITING BY BIDDERS. 

 

Approval From: 

 

 

Century West Engineering 

Paige Chadbourne, PE, Project Manager 

 

 

 


